
 

 

 

 

    

   

  

                           
   

                           

   

This week, we received a very exciting envelope through the post, addressed to The Staff, Governors, 

Children and Parents. Inside was a card from Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth. We were delighted to 

receive a reply from The Queen, in response to the letter we sent following her bereavement. The 

children were fascinated with the Buckingham Palace postcode and the royal crests. I was “amused” that 

it arrived second class. There are obviously some savings being made at the palace!     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

      

                                                             

                                                                      

 

 

                    

 

 

      

 

 

 

                        Thank you for your support, 

                         C M Seagrave 

LEA ENDOWED CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter No 26 

Friday 18th June 2021 

Our Value this week is 

 FORGIVENESS 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

IMPORTANT: If any of your household are displaying symptoms (a persistent cough, temperature, loss of taste or 

smell) it is extremely important that you keep your child at home until the symptomatic person in the family, has 

received a negative PCR test. If anyone in your household has a positive PCR test, the whole household must 

isolate for the 10-day period.  

Please note that due to the current local increase in positive cases, staff will now resume wearing masks when 

coming into close contact with parents and carers at the gates.  

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement on Monday, that the current restrictions will remain in place until 

the 19th July, there is an obvious impact on our planned events for the end of term. Please know that we will do 

our best to arrange what we can. However, due to the restrictions and the closing of local schools and many 

Bubbles, we have to remain flexible.  Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Y6 COMPASSION CAKE SALE 

A very big thank you to all those who sent in 

cake donations and bought cakes to raise this 

month’s support for Hamza. It was a rather 

delicious way of showing compassion. Well 

done to Year 6 for their planning, marketing 

and organisational skills. 

 

Respectful Parking 

This week, we received an email from a neighbour 

complaining that a parent/carer had blocked their 

driveway when parking near school. Please be 

considerate of our neighbours, thank you. 


